
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor, and City Council Members 

FROM: Jeff Mohlenkamp, Finance Director 

DATE April 21, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Noble Creek Lift Station Pumps – Emergency Repairs 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The City’s wastewater system required an emergency replacement of two pumps to 

support the Noble Creek lift station. The replacement pumps have been ordered on an 

emergency basis due to the direct failure of one pump and the high risk of failure of the 

remaining pump due to the age of the pump. The cost to replace both pumps was 

$59,249.30. Staff had initially proposed to secure these pumps during the FY 2020-21 

budget, however, the failure dictated the need for an emergency purchase to ensure 

overflows and spills did not occur.  

Fiscal Impact: 

The costs of the pumps were $59,249.30. 

 
Recommended Action: 

Ratify costs associated with the emergency purchase of two pumps to support 

the Noble Creek lift station in the amount of $59,249.30.  

Attachments: 

A. Quote from Xylem Water Solutions, Inc. 


